
 

 

Nursery Visit St. Clement’s Nursing Home 

 

On the twenty eighth of June 2018, six children from 

Nursery - Sophie, Eliza, Subhan, Ayaan, Mariam and 

Christiana visited St. Clement’s Nursing Home. During our 

visit, we met a variety of people who had very different 

personalities. 

 

We arrived at five past ten in the morning; we were 

welcomed by Naomi and Simone who led us upstairs to 

meet the residents. The nursery children sang for eight 

different adults. The first song the children sang was ‘Six 

Little Monkeys’ which some of the adults even joined in 

with.  In total the children sang four different songs and 

told one story. They sang Six Little Monkeys, Baa Baa 

Black Sheep, Wheels on the Bus and Five Men in a Flying 

Saucer and the story was ‘ We are Going on a Bear Hunt’ 

which everyone seemed to enjoy. 

 

After singing, the children had a cold drink [squash]. 

Approximately five minutes after a soothing drink, the 

children did some colouring with the adults at the nursing 

home. Ayaan coloured with Lorraine, Christiana coloured 

with Princess Mary [they call her that because she’s 

always wearing a crown] and Lesley coloured with 

Mariam. They all coloured in pictures of animals in a zoo. 

Eugenia, resident of the Nursing Home, sang ‘Daisy Daisy’ 

over and over and again with Lesley. 

 

Overall, the nursery children had an 

amazing time with the teachers and the 

adults at St. Clements Nursing home and 

we cannot wait till the next visit. 

 

By Eesaa - Year 5 

Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  29
th
 June 2018 

Hello everyone 

 

My name is Mr Cowley and I have been working with computers 

for 6 years now and really enjoy my job. I have been the ICT 

Network Manager here for nearly 2 years now and have loved 

every minute of it. 

 

The staff are all friendly and easy to get along with and the 

children have been a delight to work with which makes my job a 

lot easier. 

 

Overall, I have really enjoyed my time working 

at St Clements and look forward to see what else 

this job has in store for me. 

 

I hope everyone has a great weekend. 

 

Mr Cowley, ICT Network Manager 

Head Teacher: Mr Ricketts 

Deputy Head Teacher: Miss Shryane 

Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs Nizamis 

Text service for absence:  07535 293094 

E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Website:  www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS  Phone: 0121-464-4652 

School Blog  

Twitter and Instagram:  

@StClem_Nechells  

http://st-clements-church-of- 

england-academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

As part of this term's topic ‘Flow’, Year 3 visited 

Beacon Park, Lichfield. We had a great day with 

Ruth the Ranger observing, sampling and measuring 

Lemonsley Brook. After meeting Ruth, we split into 

three groups and started our activities. Those of us 

with wellies on were allowed into the brook to help 

Miss Greene & Miss Groom measure the width and 

depth of the brook. We then had to measure the 

temperature of the water and this was the most fun. 

To measure how fast the brook was flowing, we 

played the traditional game of Pooh Sticks but with 

dog biscuits instead because they float and are also 

kind to the environment. Those without wellies timed 

them to see how fast the dog biscuits took to travel 

down river.  

 

Next, we went pond dipping with Ruth to take 

samples of the different creatures living in the brook. 

We managed to catch and observe a few creatures. 

This proves how clean the water is in Lemonsley 

Brook. We dragged a net in the water and then 

emptied our nets into a tray. We then used an 

identification chart to help us identify the things we 

had caught. It was great fun and really interesting to 

see what lives below the surface of the water. 

 

Miss Suwanpatra and her group looked at the trees 

along the river bank and identified them from our 

key. There were eight different trees alongside the 

river. Why not ask Year 3 to see if they can name 

them? 

Year 3 enjoy the sun on their trip to Beacon Park... 

Community Day  

and Summer Fayre: Parent Stalls 
 

If you would like a stall on Friday 13th July  

please ask at the school office for more details. 
 

—————————————————— 
 

Summer Fayre - Bric a Brac!  
 

We are looking for toys and other items for our  

Bric a Brac sale. If you have any donations please  

take them to the school office, thank you. 

‘St Clement’s C of E Academy is a good school where the behaviour and safety of pupils are outstanding’ (Ofsted 2014) 

The Birmingham Diocesan Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eesha H. and Kye M. 

Aizah A. and Armaan S. 

Sana K. and Jenneh S. 

Carly M. and Shaimaa S. 

Basil G. and Sumaya K. 

Muhanad A. and Maryam F. 

Zaara H. and Isa A. 

Rehaan A. and Dhakiyah W. 

New dates/Important information added since  

last week are indicated by the following star  

Shaimaa, Olivia  

and Codie and Ka Hee’s Mum! 

 

July 

Non Uniform Day (more information to the left) 

Fri 6th   

Nursery and Reception  
Transition/Induction Day 

 

Reception and Nursery Stay and Play  

sessions for new children will be held at:  
 

9:30 -11am and 1:15 - 2:45pm 
 

Pupils will be invited to attend 1 of  

the sessions. There will be a 
presentation 

from the class teachers for parents and 
an  

opportunity for the children to play in our  

indoor and outdoor classrooms. 
 

Nursery will be closed  
on this day and children will only  

attend their Stay and Play session. 

Thurs 12th Reports sent home 

Fri 13th 

Community Open Day and Summer Fair  
(more information on separate flyer) 
School Open 9am - 12pm/1pm - 3pm 

Closed for Lunch: 12pm - 1pm 

Mon 16th End of Term Celebration Assembly (AM) 

Thurs 19th Year 6 Graduation & Performance (AM) 

Fri 20th 
Last Day of Term - Half Day 

School Closing at 12:30pm 

Important Upcoming Dates 

- Safeguarding: Body Awareness - 

 

'Body Awareness' is an understanding of our 

body parts and/or our size and co-ordination. 
Children who do not have adequate body 

awareness can be unsure of what their bodies 

need or how they should be treated. 

 

Talk through these points with your child. 

Highlight and encourage the importance of 

understanding our bodies, how they work and 

how to respect them. 
 

1. Have a balanced and varied diet - don't be afraid to try new 

foods. 

2. Get plenty of rest/relaxation - try to sleep for the 

recommended hours for your age. 

3. Keep healthy - attend the Doctors, Dentist and Opticians 

when needed. 
4. Move - get plenty of physical exercise to keep your muscles 

and heart healthy. 
5. Be aware! - Your body belongs to you and only you have the 

right to say who touches it - 'My body My Rules! 

Non Uniform Day - Friday 6th July - Bring in sweets!  

We held a Non Uniform day during Christmas which  

was a success so, next Friday 6th July we will be having  

another Non Uniform day. We are asking for donations of  

halal sweets instead of money. Please make sure all  

donations are nut free and vegetarian friendly.  

Thanking you in advance. 
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Last Friday, children from Year 1 - 6 took part in an exciting day of sports 

activities at the Sports Hub in Perry Barr.  As part of our Sports Day, the 

children enjoyed  competing against each other in many games of football, 

rounders, netball, dodgeball, archery and even on an assault course. 

 

At lunchtime the children were treated to an ice cream or ice lolly from the ice 

cream man and enjoyed a gymnastics performance from Makayla.   

 

Parents, children and teachers alike all commented on how much fun the day 

had been with many unable to wait for next years!  A huge ‘Thank You Mr 

Burton’ for all the hard work you put into organising and running the day. 


